
From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.
Sent: 2/22/2011 4:55:00 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: agreement letter

What do you think? The last line is meant to point to the non-deer issues that would likely 
require another resubmittal.

To

This letter documents an agreement between Energy Division and the IOUs regarding the 
utility tracking data that is due on March 1, 2011. PGE, SCE, SDGE, and SCG will submit 
utility tracking data that represents utility reported accomplishments in 2010, in the format 
agreed upon with Energy Division, by March 1, 2011, pursuant to__________.

, the utilities are also allowed to claim energy savings for CFLs that were 
purchased in the 2006-2008 time frame, but were not installed until subsequent years. This 
estimate for CFLs purchased in 2006-2008 but installed and generating savings in 2010 is not 
yet available. As a result, the utilities should be able to update their March 1, 2011 tracking 
data, for the sole purpose of adding these additional CFL savings, once they become available. 
No other updates can be made unless further authorized by the Commission.

Per

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 415.703.2451 (direct) j 415.703.2200 (facsimile) j ieorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

CPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Evaluation Section PLEASE VISIT http://eega2006.CPUC.Ca.gOV and
http://eega.cpuc.ca.gov
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From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 4:11 PM 
To: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.
Subject: RE: agreement letter

Sure. On a conference call, but doing my best to multi-task.

From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S. [mailto:jeorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 4:01 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: agreement letter

Shilpa,

Can you get the agreement email started? I’m still writing a note to Pete and it’s taking a 
while.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes [ 415.703.2451 (direct) | 415.703.2200 (facsimile) | ieorge.tagnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

CPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Evaluation Section PLEASE VISIT http://eega2006.CPUC.Ca.gOV and

http://eega.cpuc.ca.gov
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